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Dates for your  Diary:

Year 11 Group Photo - Monday 7 November

Year 13 Online Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 9 November, 4.30 - 7.30 pm
 
KS4&5 Concert - Thursday 17 November, 6.00 - 8.00 pm. Tickets available from ParentPay.

Training Day (School Closed to Students) - Friday 18 November 2022

World of Music Auditions - Monday 21 & Tuesday 22 November 2022, 3.15 - 5.00 pm

Year 11 Online Parents’ Evening - Thursday 24 November, 4.30 - 7.30 pm

Coffee Morning for Prospective Parents - Monday 28 November, 9.15 - 10.15 am

Year 12 Online Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 30 November, 4.30 - 7.30 pm

Reminder to all parents that student entrances onto the school site do not open until 08:25 
every morning. Students who arrive before this time will need to wait at the gate until 08:25.

Class Charts 
Positive Points this week: 14,000
Negative Points this week: 1,500 
92% Positive Ratio

 
Vehicle access arrangements:
Thank you to the many families who have made alternative arrangements for dropping off and picking 
up their children over the past week. Restricting vehicle access via the Talbot Avenue entrance has had 
such a positive effect on the safety of students as they enter and leave the school. Please remember 
that this is a permanent change, and therefore, if families have not yet arranged alternative collection 
points, they need to do so. On two occasions this week, we had traffic officers patrolling Talbot Avenue, 
giving out on-the-spot penalties for illegal parking. Please do not park on the double yellow lines or the 
yellow zig-zag lines on Talbot Avenue. 

AGS is recognised for its commitment to Equality, Diversity and Inclusion
In previous newsletters, I referenced the work Allerton Grange has been doing to secure the RED 
(Respect, Equality and Diversity) Award. I am pleased to announce that we have submitted our initial 
audit and  action plan, and have received the following feedback from the awarding body:
“Allerton Grange’s comprehensive Self-Evaluation is perceptive and honest… Your Action Plan is 
particularly ambitious and conveys a determination to make Allerton Grange School the very best 
it can be in terms of Equality & Diversity … It is helpful that you have established a RED Award Task 
Group to ensure that there is shared ownership for this work … You have produced meaningful Equality 
Objectives and a lovely Commitment Pledge which rightly showcases the positive Ofsted feedback, 
whilst also signalling your commitment to embedding Equality & Diversity. As such Allerton Grange has 
been successful in achieving the RED Award Certificate of Commitment to Equality & Diversity.” 
Thank you to everyone involved in this work but particularly Ms Turner-Lindley for her dedication to this 
cause. The Allerton Grange Equality, Diversity and Inclusion Commitment Pledge can be found here.

 
Mike Roper  

Headteacher

https://www.allertongrange.com/main-home-page/about-us/equalities-information/


Netball

On Wednesday, the Year 9 and Year 10 Netball Teams 
went to Allerton High. The Year 10’s won 5-4 and the 
Year 9 team won 10-2.

On Thursdy, the Year 8 Netball Team played Co-op 
Academy at home and won 11-7. The game was hotly 
fought and our girls played with passion, and showed 
great team spirit. Well done to Lucy who was named as 
the opposition’s player of the match.

Rugby Trip 

On Tuesday the girls’ Rugby Team went to watch the 
opening game of the Womens’ Rugby World Cup. 
England smashed Brazil 72-4, the girls loved cheering 
and the atmosphere was brilliant!

Sports Results

Azzi in Year 7 has been nominated for impressing his 
teachers with his conduct and attitude in all of his 
lessons.

Sufyaan in Year 8 is our first Millionnaire Reader of 
2022/23, having amassed 1,018,669 words!

Toby in Year 9 won our most improved student in last 
half term’s Rewards Assembly. He has made great 
steps with his maturity and kindness in Year 9, has a 
huge amount of achievement points and is working 
brilliantly across the board.

Morgan in Year 10 was nominated by Ms Courtnage 
for her excellent commitment and dedication to 
learning in her Further Maths lessons.

Maya in Year 11 Is one of the three Year 11 students 
selected for the Twisted Tales collection that will be 
published by Young Writers.

Mia in Year 12 was nominated for speaking at the 
Sixth Form Open Evening last night.

Will in Year 12 was nominated for speaking at the 
Sixth Form Open Evening last night.

Congratulations to all students nominated this week!

At Hot Chocolate Friday on 4 November, 
students celebrated their achievements with 
Mr Roper, Headteacher.



Following our Sixth Form Open Evening on 
Thursday 3 November 2022, applications for 
September 2023  are now open. 

Students in Year 11 at Allerton Grange will be 
sent login details to your school email address 
to access the online application form.

If you have any questions, please email 
sixthform@allertongrange.com 

Sixth Form Applications Open for 
September 2023 Entry

mailto:sixthform%40allertongrange.com%20?subject=

